
CADOTT COMMUNITY 
SCHOOL DISTRICT
Facility Planning Community Survey Results
In November 2023, a survey was sent to area residents to gather feedback on proposed 
facility projects. The Cadott Community School District passed a $9.965 million 
referendum in April 2023. However, stakeholders felt the previous referendum scope was 
lacking. Community members were presented with the following options:

OPTION 1 - $11.2 MILLION

•	 Construct a secure entrance
•	 Technical education expansion
•	 Elementary school playground

OPTION 2 - $25.4 MILLION

•	 Everything in Option 1
•	 Build a community center
•	 Create a learning center/daycare

NONE

•	 Use the $9.965 million as the 2023 ballot wording dictates

The District received an impressive 35% response rate, including 236 
direct mail responses and 352 online replies. Overall, the community 
supported this venture, with nearly 73% of respondents supporting one of the 
two proposed options.

The Board of Education would like to thank area residents for their participation. The high 
response rate provided valuable information. The Board will review these findings at the 
December 2023 meeting and determine the next steps in the facility planning process.
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